
Dear friends,  
 

Encouraged by Bishop Terry Brady after his visitation last year and after      
discussion with the PPC and finance team, I decided to employ another person 
to assist in the growing administration and pastoral planning of our parish.   
After advertising and interviews, I would like to welcome to the team Ruth 
Rawlinson. As a result of Ruth joining the team, the office will be open Monday 
to Friday with extended hours. Maria will continue as the Secretary and Ruth as 
Administration Manager, particularly focusing on facilities but will be in the 
secretary seat when Maria finishes each day. I have asked Ruth to write a little 
something about herself in this weeks newsletter as a way of introduction.  
 
New Proposed Logo 
As we are now one parish, I have asked the graphics people from the        
Archdiocese to design a new logo for us. As the previous logo was only an   
interim logo, I thought it needed updating and it needed to more accurately 
capture our story and vision. The main feature of the new proposed logo is  
inspired by the Rose and Stained glass windows which is a feature of all three 
churches in our parish. 
Its done in the style of aboriginal artwork to acknowledge the indigenous    
people of the area (this feature is carried over from the previous interim logo). 
None of the circles are perfectly round. The white circle in the middle          
represents the Eucharist and Christ and the outer smaller circles representing a 
cross and the people of Waterloo, Rosebery and Redfern surrounding and  
coming together around the Eucharist. I wanted to combine the ancient       
aboriginal culture, the classic church architecture and the modern look and feel 
together. 
The colours are bright and modern to represent a vibrant colourful             
multicultural parish. Let me know what you think. Send feedback to 
pp@citysouthcatholic.org.au. 

Parish Matters 
Parish Office Hours: Mon-Thur 10am to 4pm, Fri 10am to 2pm 

Office Phone: (02) 9353 6300                                                                      

Parish Office: Maria Awad (Secretary), Ruth Rawlinson (Admin Manager) 

Office Address: 74 Rosebery Ave, Rosebery NSW 2018 

Postal Address: PO Box 1067, Strawberry Hills NSW 2012 

secretary@citysouthcatholic.org.au |    

www.citysouthcatholiccommunity.org.au 

 

The Catholic Community of City South acknowledge the Gadigal 
People, the traditional custodians, who have walked upon and cared for 
this land for thousands of years. We acknowledge the continued deep 
spiritual attachment and relationship of the Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit ourselves to the 

ongoing journey of Reconciliation of this land. 

11TH  SUNDAY  IN  ORDINARY  T IME  |  12TH  / 13TH  JUNE  2021 

Saturday 5.00pm* Waterloo (*LS)
Sunday:7.30am & 9.30am* Rosebery 

(*LS) 
11.00am Redfern  

 
Monday 14 June 7.00am Liturgy of the Word 

& Communion Service, Rosebery 
 

Tuesday  15 June 5.00pm Mass, Waterloo* 
 

Wednesday 16 June 7.30am Mass, Rosebery   
 

Friday 18 June 8.00am Mass, Redfern 

 

 

            

 

 

   

  LS= Livestreamed on Facebook 

Fr Paul Smithers     
Parish Priest   

& Rector of the Shrine of  
Our Lady of Mt Carmel        

 Follow on Instagram & Twitter: @frpaulsydney 
 Sr Rosemary Mitchell RSJ Pastoral Associate 

B¯ª >^i·Ï N® <~«k§r ĉ  

N® Vs|gk|® ik J^¯z  

J^ªs«r  

N·i|k· +s®· N~¯®r  



CATHOLIC  COMMUNITY  OF CITY  SOUTH  PRAYER INTENTIONS   

Recently Deceased: June Baker; Joan Zammit; Carolyn Muoio; Jovana Mirasari Hidajat; Marion Webster. 

Anniversary: Ante & Mara Madunic (12 Jun); Natalina Beghetto (13 Jun); Noel Mullaney, Mark McGlurkin     
(16 Jun). 

Deceased: Joseph Zammit; Joseph Mizzi; Gino Mio: Joseph & Rose Lia; Rosemary Cooley; Carmen Bonello; 
Bonello Family; Bill, Muriel, Marc and Jamie Wickert; Shirley Turner; Sr. Patricia Wilkinson;                         
Anna, Stanley & Jim Atkins; Robert Clarke; Elliot Bennett; Jay Rosenstrauss; Arthur & Janice Gray;                
Ethel & George Gray;  Bill & Pat Clarke; Sydney & Violet Green;  Arthur & Edna Dennett;                            
John & Eileen Dennett; Arthur & Rose Dennett; Hazel Holly;  All Souls, especially those that have no one to 
pray for them;  All Souls of the Unborn. 

Those who are sick: Leonor Flores; Assis Quintal; Mariazinha Quintal; Marian Gray; Anne Adams;      
Christina OõConnor; Joan Zammitt; Carlos Chua; Lee Frost; John Gavan; Milena Braganza; Sandra Truong: 
Geraldine Carrington; Rose Galea; Therese Mullaney; Fr Brian Egan; Allan Walker;  Carolyn White;             
Marlic Erland; Ana Lucia Solorzano; Joan Kenny; Abrelita Aguillar; Pat Frost; Helen Abbey; Joan Buist; and all 
the housebound. 

Birthdays: Warren Walker (12 Jun); Janet Dyne (13 Jun); Sonia Farrugia (14 Jun); Dylan Xavier Champion (15 
Jun); Christian Sommer, Loretta Galvin, Marie Dashwood (16 Jun); Howard Hastings; Patricia Murphy (17 Jun).  

 

Please place your Mass Intentions in the collection plate or contact the Parish Office (by 10am Friday) .         
Please advise Parish Office if names are to be removed from sick list. Names of recently deceased will be printed 

in bulletin for 2 weeks & included in Prayer of Faithful for one week. Names of the Deceased will only be 
included for one week unless you notify Parish Office. 

Thank you for your support of the Parish through 
donations received.  
 
If you are able to donate, it is encouraged that you use 
either the Tap N Go facility (Rosebery, Waterloo) 
monthly credit card debit, the support me tab on parish 
website or use the QR code below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planned Giving Envelopes 2022 

 

The new sets of envelopes for Rosebery and Waterloo,  
for the next financial year are available for collection. 

Please do not begin to use them until the weekend of 3/4 
July 2021.  

Open Day at Coogee to honour   

Servant of God, Eileen OõConnor 

Our Ladyõs Nurses for the Poor is 

opening up Eileenõs place for dedicated 

monthly Open Days to mark the     

Centenary of the death of Servant of 

God, Eileen OõConnor. 

The next Open Day will be held 

on Sunday 4 July at 35 Dudley Street in Coogee from 

10:45am-1:00pm (including Mass). 

For more information and to register visit: https://

eileenoconnor.com.au/open-days   

 
SAVE THE DATE  

As part of the Centenary  celebrations of the Death of 

Eileen OõConnor , there will be a Diocesan Mass on 

Sunday 15 August, 9.30am at  the Shrine of Our Lady of 

Mount Carmel Waterloo. 

Supporting the Parish 

Project Greeting 

This weekend our òProject Greetingó will be  praying 

for these streets: 

§ Hayes Road, Rosebery 

§ Walker Street, Waterloo 

Next weekend we will pray for: 

§ Gardeners Road, Rosebery 

§ Marriot Street, Waterloo 

If you live in or near these streets please take the cards 

and deliver. 



Parish Dinner 
 

Our first combined parish dinner will be held at Doltone 

House, Hyde Park, on Friday 15 October. Tickets will be 

$40* inclusive of 3 course dinner, beer, wine , soft drink, 

tea and coffee.  Children 12 years and under $20.00. 

Please book your tickets as soon as possible by          

contacting the Parish Office. Numbers limited to 100.  

Final numbers must be given to venue by end of July, so 

if you are interested in attending, please book asap. 

*Please contact Fr Paul if this is prohibitive. No one 

should miss out! 

First Holy Communion 2021 
 

The Celebration of First Holy Communion was held last  
weekend. Thank you to those that assisted in making this     
celebration special for the children, especially to Fr Paul, 
Sr Rosemary and the teachers who prepared the children 

to receive the Sacrament  
 

Please continue to keep the children and their families in 
your prayers. 

ST VINCENT de PAUL WINTER APPEAL  

& Appeal for the Poor 

The Appeal was conducted last weekend. Thank you to 
those that supported this appeal.  Your donations will 

greatly assist those in need.. 

Tri -Diocesan Social Justice Twilight Reflection     
Evening 30 June 2021, 6:00-8:00pm 

 
Join keynote speakers Bishop Anthony Randazzo, Dr.    
Robbie Lloyd and Ms Ashleigh Donnelly together with  
Catholics from the Archdiocese of Sydney, Parramatta     
Diocese and the Diocese of Broken Bay for a prayerful    
dinner event to celebrate our social justice work and 
reflect on the themes of this yearõs Social Justice    
Statement òTo Live Life to the Full: Mental Health in 
Australia Today.ó Venue: Pennant Hills Bowling Club, 
52 Yarrara Rd, Pennant Hills.  

Please register your attendance: 
https://form.jotform.com/211228078037048 or by 
emailing ruth.moraes@sydneycatholic.org  
or 0439 584 221. 

The Voice of the Young 

 

Why We Need to Celebrate  

200 Years of Catholic Education 

By Romeo, Year 5 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Catholic Primary School 

Imagine you are a student of a 

school who has just had their 200th 

year of catholic education and you 

don't even get a celebration! 200 

years of catholic education is definitely worth celebrating. 

All the catholic schools and colleges in Australia have 

taught millions of Australians the Catholic faith.  

First and foremost We must celebrate. All students and 

teachers deserve it. We have worked so hard in all the 

years. Teachers try their best to teach us so they need a 

break. Students work hard each year to achieve their best 

marks.  

So therefore we must have one day to celebrate.  

Secondly Throughout all the generations we have evolved 

our way of teaching and methods of learning. For       

example we now have better technology to help us, but 

200 years ago they had to use chalk and blackboards to 

educate the students .  

There is one thing that has remained the same. That is 

our belief in God and Jesus. A celebration will certainly 

recognise how Catholic education has developed over 

time and continued the catholic faith. 

Finally We need to commemorate spreading God's word 

for 200 years. Our goal is to keep spreading God's   

teachings and words. It is important to understand the 

catholic education role. Principals, teachers and           

administrators help to form catholic faith to their        

students. 

Students then use this information to grow their           

relationship with God and unpack the catholic faith. 

In conclusion I do believe 200 years of catholic education 

is worth celebrating. I am grateful for my catholic        

education and looking forward to continuing my journey 

of the catholic faith. 

I am proud of being a student who is amongst the     

Catholic education system. So let's come together and 

celebrate 200 years of Catholic Education.  

https://form.jotform.com/211228078037048
mailto:ruth.moraes@sydneycatholic.org


Parish News 

 

St Joseph School, Rosebery 

Interviews for the principal will occur at the end of 

June. Fr Paul will join the shortlisting and         

interview panel.  

Some initial thoughts from myself: I believe the   

successful candidate should have a deep faith in 

Jesus and a love for the Church, creative and    

daring in teaching the faith, be mission centred, 

have a desire to communicate and work with the 

parish in all things, strive for academic              

excellenceé. Can you add to the criteria of the 

person weõre looking for? Let me know... 

St Vincent de Paul, Redfern  

Jasper Swann has been invited to conduct a      

detailed condition report on the church.  

Website 

Recently a series of lecterns and presentations 

were given at St Felix Bankstown on the issue of 

EUTHANASIA: Theological, Medical & Legal/

Political Perspectives. 

The talks are available to watch on our parish  

website.  

Introducing Ruth Rawlinson 

 

I am so pleased to have joined the team at the Parish of Sydney City South. Having grown up 

in Alexandria in many ways this feels like a homecoming, though the local area has, of course, 

changed somewhat since I was raised here!  

Raised in a predominantly secular household I chose to be baptised Catholic at the age of 25 

completing the RCIA and being Baptised at Our Lady of Sacred Heart at Randwick.   

Coming to our faith as an adult has given me the gift of being able to really appreciate the joy 

that comes with being Catholic, being part of our community and the great blessing it is to   

experience the grace of Baptism.  
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communities that is my passion and I love what I do. I look forward to meeting you all and 
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enough (or a fellow feline enthusiast) be sure to ask about my very spoiled feline Mori 

Cat!...Ruth 


